

THE AMERICAN KENNEL CLUB

W. TERRY STACY VICE-PRESIDENT

October 26, 1989

Lt. Col. Wallace H. Pede V.P./Executive Secretary Senior Conformation Judges Association, Inc. 7200 Tanager Street Springfield, Virginia 22150

Dear Wally:

Thanks so much for your October 20 letter and copies of the "Certificates of Graduation" which will be placed in the judges' files.

I enjoyed attending the SCJA Training Institute last August, and wish you much luck with your future plans for the Basic Course.

Sixcerely,

Terry Stacy

WTS: jr